
THE STUDY
The Ontario Ministry of Transportation (MTO) has retained Stantec Consulting Ltd. to 
complete the Preliminary Design and Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) 
Study for a new interchange at the future Lauzon Parkway connection to Highway 401. 
The study area is located in the City of Windsor and the Town of Tecumseh, in Essex 
County (see map). 
This interchange study will build upon the 2015 approved Municipal Class EA Study for 
the Lauzon Parkway, which included a proposed interchange at Highway 401. This 
study will identify and evaluate interchange design alternatives to address the current 
and future transportation needs in the study area. A project website will be maintained 
for the duration of this project: (www.hwy401lauzon.ca).
THE PROCESS
This study is following the approved planning process for a Group ‘B’ project in 
accordance with the Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) for Provincial 
Transportation Facilities and Municipal Expressways (2024). The study includes 
developing and evaluating alternatives for an interchange, identifying appropriate 
improvements, and outlining environmental protection/mitigation measures. A 
Recommended Plan will be confirmed at the end of the study. Upon completion of 
Preliminary Design, a Transportation Environmental Study Report (TESR) will be 
prepared and made available for a 30-day comment period. Construction will be 
subject to funding and approvals.
This study will include opportunities for public engagement, including Public Information 
Centre(s). Future notices will be advertised in local newspapers and sent to the project 
mailing list.
COMMENTS
If you wish to provide comments, have your name added to the study mailing list, or 
have questions about this project, please contact one of the Project Team members 
listed below. Comments are respectfully requested by May 31, 2024.
Adam Barg, P.Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager
Principal, Transportation
Stantec Consulting Ltd.
200 - 835 Paramount Drive
Stoney Creek, ON  L8J 0B4
tel: 905-381-3216
e-mail: comments@hwy401lauzon.ca

Saiful Hasib, MASc., P.Eng.
MTO Project Engineer
Ministry of Transportation, West Region
659 Exeter Road
London, ON  N6E 1L3
tel: 226-559-2508
e-mail: comments@hwy401lauzon.ca

Notice of Study Commencement
Highway 401 and Lauzon Parkway Interchange Study (GWP 3028-23-00), 
Preliminary Design and Class Environmental Assessment Study

We are committed to ensuring that government information and services 
are accessible for all Ontarians. For communication supports or to request 
project information in an alternate format, please contact one of the 
preceding Study Team members. Information collected will be used in 
accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part 
of the public record.

This notice first published May 2, 2024.


